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We will be sharing a brief presentation regarding technology tools that could help support the 
Elementary World Language (FLES) program.  Below is a brief outline of what we plan to include in 
the presentation. 

v Review of the Current Elementary World Language FLES Program Model 
v Foundation for Continuous Support for World Language Learning 
v Impact of Program on District and Board Goals 
v Technology Integration as a Tool to Enhance Learning Language 
v Options to be Considered Before Expanding Foreign Language Instruction 
v Potential Costs and Funding  
v Timelines for Further Discussion 
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